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The Legends of King Arthur and His Knights May 04 2020 Arthurian expert Sir James
Knowles brings together fourteen tales of King Arthur and his knights, inspired by
Alfred, Lord Tennyson's first four 'Idylls of the King'. Here is a fascinating
journey through the land of ancient England where magic, mystery and warring
factions come together in cataclysmic fashion. Beginning with the finding of the
wizard Merlin, Sir James recounts the discovery of the legendary sword Excalibur,
King Arthur's victory over the Saxons and his marriage to the beautiful Guinevere,
as well as his battles against armies from Europe and his evasion of Queen Morgan's
attempts to kill him with a magic garment. Tales include: • The Prophecies of Merlin
and the Birth of Arthur • The Miracle of the Sword and Stone • The Lady of the Lake
• The Founding of the Round Table • The Adventures of Sir Gawain Revealing the
escapades of the Knights of the Round Table, such as Lancelot, Bedivere, Bors,
Modred, Tristram and Galahad, as they seek to protect Arthur's kingdom, we discover
how these fabled figures found their destiny. ABOUT THE SERIES: Arcturus Classic
Myths and Legends brings together beautiful retellings of mythologies from different
traditions, from Celtic to Native American.
Guinevere, the Legend in Autumn Feb 10 2021 "Sensitive and stately...a moving
conclusion to Woolley's Queen Guinevere trilogy." — Sacramento Bee Surrounded by
traitors, trapped by destiny, Britain's spirited Queen Guinevere sees that the
greatest dangers to Arthur's crown may lie within the walls of Camelot. An
undeniable spark ignites between Guinevere and Lancelot, but a powerful enemy puts
the Queen's loyalty to the ultimate test. As the heroes of the Round Table undertake
the Quest for the Holy Grail, Guinevere's heartbreaking honesty, courage, and
integrity will be challenged by those she loves most. Praise for Persia Woolley's
Guinevere Trilogy: "Original...rich and sweet." — New York Times
"Vivid...dramatic...once again we are captivated by the magic of the legend that has

long fed our appetite for pageantry and romantic adventure." — Washington Post "Told
from the viewpoint of Arthur's queen, Guinevere ...an absorbing portrait of the
Arthurian age." — San Francisco Chronicle "An engrossing and satisfying addition to
the canon." — Publishers Weekly
Legendborn Aug 07 2020 An Instant New York Times Bestseller! Winner of the Coretta
Scott King - John Steptoe for New Talent Author Award Filled with mystery and an
intriguingly rich magic system, Tracy Deonn’s YA contemporary fantasy reinvents the
King Arthur legend and “braids together Southern folk traditions and Black Girl
Magic into a searing modern tale of grief, power, and self-discovery” (Dhonielle
Clayton, New York Times bestselling author of The Belles). After her mother dies in
an accident, sixteen-year-old Bree Matthews wants nothing to do with her family
memories or childhood home. A residential program for bright high schoolers at
UNC–Chapel Hill seems like the perfect escape—until Bree witnesses a magical attack
her very first night on campus. A flying demon feeding on human energies. A secret
society of so called “Legendborn” students that hunt the creatures down. And a
mysterious teenage mage who calls himself a “Merlin” and who attempts—and fails—to
wipe Bree’s memory of everything she saw. The mage’s failure unlocks Bree’s own
unique magic and a buried memory with a hidden connection: the night her mother
died, another Merlin was at the hospital. Now that Bree knows there’s more to her
mother’s death than what’s on the police report, she’ll do whatever it takes to find
out the truth, even if that means infiltrating the Legendborn as one of their
initiates. She recruits Nick, a self-exiled Legendborn with his own grudge against
the group, and their reluctant partnership pulls them deeper into the society’s
secrets—and closer to each other. But when the Legendborn reveal themselves as the
descendants of King Arthur’s knights and explain that a magical war is coming, Bree
has to decide how far she’ll go for the truth and whether she should use her magic
to take the society down—or join the fight. This paperback edition of Legendborn
contains a teaser to the thrilling sequel, Bloodmarked, as well as an exclusive
short story from Selwyn Kane's perspective!
The Hollow Hills Aug 31 2022 Keeping watch over the young Arthur Pendragon, the
prince and prophet Merlin Ambrosius is haunted by dreams of the magical sword
Caliburn, which has been hidden for centuries. When Uther Pendragon is killed in
battle, the time of destiny is at hand, and Arthur must claim the fabled sword to
become the true High King of Britain.
The Arthurian Place Names of Wales Jun 16 2021 This new book examines all of the
available source materials, dating from the ninth century to the present, that have
associated Arthur with sites in Wales. The material ranges from Medieval Latin
chronicles, French romances and Welsh poetry through to the earliest printed works,
antiquarian notebooks, periodicals, academic publications and finally books, written
by both amateur and professional historians alike, in the modern period that have
made various claims about the identity of Arthur and his kingdom. All of these
sources are here placed in context, with the issues of dating and authorship
discussed, and their impact and influence assessed. This book also contains a
gazetteer of all the sites mentioned, including those yet to be identified, and
traces their Arthurian associations back to their original source.
The Arthur of the North Jul 18 2021 The Arthur of the North is the first booklength study of the Arthurian literature that was translated from French and Latin
into Old Norse-Icelandic in the thirteenth century, which has been preserved mostly
in Icelandic manuscripts, and which in early modern times inspired the composition
of narrative poems and chapbooks in Denmark, Iceland and Norway, chiefly of the
Tristan legend. The importation of Arthurian literature in the North, primarily
French romances and lais, is indebted largely to the efforts of King Hákon
Hákonarson (r. 1217–63) of Norway, who commissioned the translation of Thomas de
Bretagne’s Tristan in 1226, and subsequently several Arthurian romances by Chrétien
de Troyes and a number of Breton lais. The translations are unique in that the

French metrical narratives were rendered in prose, the traditional form of narrative
in the North. The book concludes with a chapter on Arthurian literature in the Rus’
area, precisely East Slavic, with a focus on the Belarusian Trys?an.
The Eagle Jan 24 2022 Beginning with The Skystone, the first in his riveting
Camulod Chronicles, Jack Whyte has embarked on an ambitious and remarkable retelling of the Arthurian cycle, giving us a fresh and compelling take on a story
that has been beloved for centuries. The Eagle brings us at last to the heart of the
tale, the creation of fabled Camelot and the love story that enshrined its glory.
Whyte takes us into the minds and lives of Arthur, Guinevere, and Lancelot, three
astonishing but fallible people who were bound together by honor, loyalty, and love.
Three who created the glory that was Britain's shining dream...and, some say, caused
its downfall. The Gaulish nobleman Clothar—known in our time as Lancelot—is drawn to
the young High King's court by tales of honor and nobility, where he meets a man
whose love of law matches his own. More, he finds in Arthur a life-long friend whose
dream of uniting the people of Britain in peace Clothar embraces. And Clothar meets
Arthur's queen, a wondrous beauty whose passion and ideals match her husband's.
Together they work to bring Arthur's dream to life. But dark forces rise in
opposition to Arthur's plans for creating this noble island nation and it is hard to
tell friend from foe in the swirling chaos that ensues. Many tales have been told of
the dream that shined and died. This one will astonish even the most jaded. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
The Lost Years Sep 19 2021 The bestselling series by T. A. Barron! Washed up on the
shores of ancient Wales, the boy had no home, no memory and no name... he was
determined to find all three. This best-selling series follows the adventures and
training of young Merlin on the mist-shrouded isle of Fincayra, an enchanted land
between earth and sky that is being destroyed by blight. With this land's
inhabitants to guide him, the boy will learn that Fincayra's fate and his own quest
are strangely interwined. He is destined to become the greatest wizard of all
time--known to all as Merlin. "Fans who have followed young Merlin through his many
adventures will still enjoy trekking with him." (The Horn Book)
The Story of King Arthur and His Knights Mar 02 2020 In these wonderfully
illustrated tales, renowned storyteller Howard Pyle carries us back to the
enchanting world of King Arthur and his Round Table. The book chronicles the
adventures of Arthur as he draws the sword Excalibur from the anvil, proving his
right to the throne, and as he courts and wins the heart of Guinevere. Later he
suffers the treachery of the wicked Morgana le Fay and witnesses the tragic fate of
the Enchanter Merlin. In Pyle's classic retelling, the legends come alive in
unsurpassed vividness. More powerful than any of Merlin's spells, The Story of King
Arthur and His Knights has enthralled and delighted generations of readers
fascinated by chivalry, magic, and the unforgettable drama of medieval times. A
wonderfully fantastical and compelling version of the Arthur legend. Howard Pyle's
stories of King Arthur and his knights are themselves legendary. Colorful tales of
chivalry are combined with his own detailed illustrations to create an elegant and
beautiful book.
The Saxon Shore Dec 11 2020 The saga of Camulod, founded by the descendants of
brave Romans who forged a new life for Celt and Roman together after the departure
of the Legions, continues as Arthur is born and given into the care of Merlyn.
Reprint. 12,500 first printing.
The Merlin Trilogy Oct 01 2022 The Arthurian legend is one of the most enduring and
powerful of myths, and Mary Stewart's classic The Merlin Trilogy is one of its most
beloved and acclaimed retellings. In prose that is as vividly, achingly real as it
is poetic, New York Times bestselling author Mary Stewart brings to life the man
behind the myth: Myrddin Emrys ... Merlinus Ambrosius ... Merlin. The Crystal Cave
The Hollow Hills The Last Enchantment Born the bastard son of a Welsh princess,

Myrddin Emrys -- or, as he would later be known, Merlin -- leads a perilous
childhood in The Crystal Cave, haunted by portents and visions. But destiny has
great plans for this no-man's-son, taking him from prophesying before the High King
Vortigern to the crowning of UtherPendragon ... and the conception of Arthur -- king
for once and always. Keeping watch over the young Arthur Pendragon in The Hollow
Hills, the prince and prophet Merlin Ambrosius is haunted by dreams of the magical
sword Caliburn, hidden for centuries. When Uther Pendragon is killed in battle, the
time of destiny is at hand, and Arthur must claim the fabled sword to become the
true High King of Britain. In The Last Enchantment, Arthur Pendragon is king at
last. Unchallenged on the battlefield, he melds the country together in a time of
promise as Merlin works to keep safe the once and future king. But sinister powers
plot to destroy Camelot, and when the witch-queen Morgause -- Arthur's own half
sister -- ensnares him in an incestuous liaison, a fatal web of love, betrayal, and
bloody vengeance is woven. Extensively researched and beautifully written, The
Merlin Trilogy is the epic culmination of an acclaimed career, a legend in and of
itself.
The Winter King Jan 30 2020 From Bernard Cornwell, the international bestselling
author and master of historical fiction. In the Dark Ages, a legendary warrior
arises to unite a divided land . . . Uther, the High King of Britain, is dead. His
only heir is the infant Mordred. Yet each of the country's lesser kings seek to
claim the crown for themselves. While they squabble and spoil for war, a host of
Saxon armies gather, preparing for invasion. But no one has counted on the fearsome
warlord Arthur. Handed power by Merlin and pursuing a doomed romance with the
beautiful Guinevere, Arthur knows he will struggle to unite the country - let alone
hold back the Saxon enemy at the gates. Yet destiny awaits him . . . The first of
Bernard Cornwell's Warlord Chronicles, The Winter King is a brilliant retelling of
the Arthurian legend, combining myth, history and thrilling battlefield action. 'Of
all the books I have written these are my favourites' Bernard Cornwell 'Spellbinding
realism' The Times
The Last Enchantment Jul 30 2022 Arthur Pendragon is King! Unchallenged on the
battlefield, he melds the country together in a time of promise. But sinister powers
plot to destroy Camelot, and when the witch-queen Morgause -- Arthur's own half
sister -- ensnares him in an incestuous liaison, a fatal web of love, betrayal, and
bloody vengeance is woven.
The Once and Future King May 16 2021 DigiCat Publishing presents to you this
special edition of "The Once and Future King" by T. H. White. DigiCat Publishing
considers every written word to be a legacy of humankind. Every DigiCat book has
been carefully reproduced for republishing in a new modern format. The books are
available in print, as well as ebooks. DigiCat hopes you will treat this work with
the acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a classic of world literature.
The Prince and the Pilgrim May 28 2022 Alexander the Fatherless: nephew of the
villainous King March of Cornwall, who murdered his father. Burning with vengeance,
Alexander sets out on a journey to Camelot to seek justice from King Arthur. His
path will lead him to the Dark Tower, where the sorceress Morgan le Fay lies in
wait. Morgan seduces Alexander and sends him on a quest to Jerusalem to recover the
Holy Grail - which she believes will help her take the throne. Alice the Pilgrim:
daughter of a man who has sworn to journey to Jerusalem every three years, Alice
grows to womanhood on the pilgrim's trail. And then she meets a boy who carries a
cup - which he claims is the Holy Grail. Alice and her father will move heaven and
earth to bring the Grail back to Britain. And Alexander will do anything to find it.
Their quests will bring them together, and the day that Alexander and Alice meet
will go down in legend. The Prince & the Pilgrim is the final installment of Mary
Stewart's classic Arthurian Saga, a must-read for all fans of history, fantasy and
great literature alike.
The Other Merlin Sep 27 2019 ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR! - Publishers Weekly

"Simultaneously heart-pounding and hilarious, Robyn Schneider gives us a veritable
romp through Camelot fueled by adventure and romance." —Kerri Maniscalco #1 NYT
bestselling author of The Kingdom of the Wicked and Stalking Jack the Ripper
Channeling the modern humor of The Gentleman’s Guide to Vice and Virtue, bestselling
author Robyn Schneider creates a Camelot that becomes the ultimate teen rom-com
hotspot in this ultra-fresh take on the Arthurian legend. Welcome to the great
kingdom of Camelot! Prince Arthur’s a depressed botanist who would rather marry a
library than a princess, Lancelot’s been demoted to castle guard after a terrible
lie, and Emry Merlin has arrived at the castle disguised as her twin brother since
girls can’t practice magic. Life at court is full of scandals, lies, and
backstabbing courtiers, so what’s a casually bisexual teen wizard masquerading as a
boy to do? Other than fall for the handsome prince, stir up trouble with the foppish
Lord Gawain, and offend the prissy Princess Guinevere. When the truth comes out with
disastrous consequences, Emry has to decide whether she'll risk everything for the
boy she loves, or give up her potential to become the greatest wizard Camelot has
ever known.
The Merlin Effect Jul 06 2020 Kate Gordon accompanies her father on a quest for a
sunken Spanish galleon that contains a treasure beyond price--a mysterious drinking
horn which legend states may have been responsible for Merlin's death. Now, to save
her father's life, Kate must enter an undersea world of bizarre creatures and
terrifying foes, and succeed where Merlin failed.
The Lost Queen Aug 26 2019 “Outlander meets Camelot” (Kirsty Logan, author of The
Gracekeepers) in the first book of an exciting historical trilogy that reveals the
untold story of Languoreth—a powerful and, until now, tragically forgotten queen of
sixth-century Scotland—twin sister of the man who inspired the legendary character
of Merlin. Intelligent, passionate, rebellious, and brave, Languoreth is the
unforgettable heroine of The Lost Queen, a tale of conflicted loves and survival set
against the cinematic backdrop of ancient Scotland, a magical land of myths and
superstition inspired by the beauty of the natural world. One of the most powerful
early medieval queens in British history, Languoreth ruled at a time of enormous
disruption and bloodshed, when the burgeoning forces of Christianity threatened to
obliterate the ancient pagan beliefs and change her way of life forever. Together
with her twin brother Lailoken, a warrior and druid known to history as Merlin,
Languoreth is catapulted into a world of danger and violence. When a war brings the
hero Emrys Pendragon, to their door, Languoreth collides with the handsome warrior
Maelgwn. Their passionate connection is forged by enchantment, but Languoreth is
promised in marriage to Rhydderch, son of the High King who is sympathetic to the
followers of Christianity. As Rhydderch's wife, Languoreth must assume her duty to
fight for the preservation of the Old Way, her kingdom, and all she holds dear.
“Moving, thrilling, and ultimately spellbinding” (BookPage), The Lost Queen brings
this remarkable woman to life—rescuing her from obscurity, and reaffirming her place
at the center of the most enduring legends of all time. “Moving, thrilling, and
ultimately spellbinding, The Lost Queen is perfect for readers of historical fiction
like The Clan of the Cave Bear and Wolf Hall, and for lovers of fantasy like
Outlander and The Mists of Avalon” (BookPage).
Uther Dec 31 2019 With Uther, Jack Whyte, author of the richly praised Camulod
Chronicles, has given us a portrait of Uther Pendragon, Merlyn's shadow--his boyhood
companion and closest friend. And the man who would sire the King of the Britons.
From the trials of boyhood to the new cloak of adult responsibility, we see Uther
with fresh eyes. He will travel the length of the land, have adventures, and,
through fate or tragedy, fall in love with the one woman he must not have. Uther is
a compelling love story and, like the other books in the Camulod Chronicles, a
version of the legend that is more realistic than anything that has been available
to readers before. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

King of the Celts Jul 26 2019 Attempts to distinguish between the legends and the
historical leader
Ready Player One Apr 02 2020 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Now a major motion
picture directed by Steven Spielberg. “Enchanting . . . Willy Wonka meets The
Matrix.”—USA Today • “As one adventure leads expertly to the next, time simply
evaporates.”—Entertainment Weekly A world at stake. A quest for the ultimate prize.
Are you ready? In the year 2045, reality is an ugly place. The only time Wade Watts
really feels alive is when he’s jacked into the OASIS, a vast virtual world where
most of humanity spends their days. When the eccentric creator of the OASIS dies, he
leaves behind a series of fiendish puzzles, based on his obsession with the pop
culture of decades past. Whoever is first to solve them will inherit his vast
fortune—and control of the OASIS itself. Then Wade cracks the first clue. Suddenly
he’s beset by rivals who’ll kill to take this prize. The race is on—and the only way
to survive is to win. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY Entertainment
Weekly • San Francisco Chronicle • Village Voice • Chicago Sun-Times • iO9 • The AV
Club “Delightful . . . the grown-up’s Harry Potter.”—HuffPost “An addictive read . .
. part intergalactic scavenger hunt, part romance, and all heart.”—CNN “A most
excellent ride . . . Cline stuffs his novel with a cornucopia of pop culture, as if
to wink to the reader.”—Boston Globe “Ridiculously fun and large-hearted . . . Cline
is that rare writer who can translate his own dorky enthusiasms into prose that’s
both hilarious and compassionate.”—NPR “[A] fantastic page-turner . . . starts out
like a simple bit of fun and winds up feeling like a rich and plausible picture of
future friendships in a world not too distant from our own.”—iO9
Lady of Sherwood Jan 12 2021 An “excellent adventure about Marian and Robin Hood
that combines aspects of the romantic, fantasy and historical novel . . . Exciting
and satisfying” (Publishers Weekly, starred review). Robert of Locksley, the
handsome son of a respected earl, has long battled the tyranny of Prince John—a man
as weak as he is cruel. Now that power has shifted even more firmly into John’s
hands, Robert has no choice but to fight as an outlaw . . . as Robin Hood. Lady
Marian of Ravenskeep has fled into the depths of Sherwood Forest. There, amid wild
woods, she will be transformed from lady to warrior—as Robin Hood’s partner in
stealing John’s gold. But all who breathe know the penalty for such theft is
hanging. As the sheriff’s army pursues them, Robin Hood and Marian face danger at
every turn, and discover a shared passion that will join their hearts forever. “Fans
of historical fiction and period fantasy should enjoy this rousing story.” —Library
Journal
The Crystal Cave Nov 02 2022 Born the bastard son of a Welsh princess, Myridden
Emrys -- or as he would later be known, Merlin -- leads a perilous childhood,
haunted by portents and visions. But destiny has great plans for this no-man's-son,
taking him from prophesying before the High King Vortigern to the crowning of Uther
Pendragon . . . and the conception of Arthur -- king for once and always.
The Merlin Prophecy Book Two: Death of an Empire Feb 22 2022 DEATH OF AN EMPIRE—
THE LEGEND OF MERLIN CONTINUES Merlin is the product of a brutal rape. Determined to
uncover his father’s identity, he sets sail from Celtic Britain with his band of
loyal companions. Their journey through war-ravaged France, Rome, and Ravenna to
Constantinople will push their strength to the limit and shape Merlin’s reputation
as a great healer. The Roman Empire is under attack. Bound by an oath to relieve
suffering the talented apothecary saves thousands of warriors from total
destruction. A bloodier conflict between opposing powers arises, and Merlin must use
all his resolve if he wishes to survive the death of an empire. M. K. Hume has won
the praise of readers and critics alike with her original take on the beloved and
enduring Merlin legend. Her background in Arthurian literature lends historical
accuracy to a trilogy wrought with passion, heart, and adventure.
The Excalibur Curse Oct 28 2019 The gripping conclusion to the acclaimed Arthurian
fantasy trilogy from #1 New York Times bestselling author Kiersten White finds

Guinevere questioning everything—friends and enemies, good and evil, and, most of
all, herself. While journeying north toward the Dark Queen, Guinevere falls into the
hands of her enemies. Behind her are Lancelot, trapped on the other side of the
magical barrier they created to protect Camelot, and Arthur, who has been led away
from his kingdom, chasing after false promises. But the greatest danger isn’t what
lies ahead of Guinevere—it’s what’s been buried inside her. Vowing to unravel the
truth of her past with or without Merlin’s help, Guinevere joins forces with the
sorceress Morgana and her son, Mordred—and faces the confusing, forbidden feelings
she still harbors for him. When Guinevere makes an agonizing discovery about who she
is and how she came to be, she finds herself with an impossible choice: fix a
terrible crime, or help prevent war. Guinevere is determined to set things right,
whatever the cost. To defeat a rising evil. To remake a kingdom. To undo the
mistakes of the past...even if it means destroying herself. Guinevere has been a
changeling, a witch, a queen—but what does it mean to be just a girl?
Arthurian Romance Mar 14 2021 This witty and accessible book traces the history of
Arthurian romance from medieval to modern times, explaining its enduring appeal.
Traces the history of Arthurian romance from medieval to modern times. Covers art
and films as well as the great literary works of Arthurian romance. Draws out the
changing political, moral and emotional uses of the story. Explains the enduring
appeal of the Arthurian legend. Written by an author with vast knowledge of medieval
literature.
The Mists of Avalon Nov 21 2021 The magical saga of the women behind King Arthur's
throne. “A monumental reimagining of the Arthurian legends . . . reading it is a
deeply moving and at times uncanny experience. . . . An impressive achievement.”—The
New York Times Book Review In Marion Zimmer Bradley's masterpiece, we see the tumult
and adventures of Camelot's court through the eyes of the women who bolstered the
king's rise and schemed for his fall. From their childhoods through the ultimate
fulfillment of their destinies, we follow these women and the diverse cast of
characters that surrounds them as the great Arthurian epic unfolds stunningly before
us. As Morgaine and Gwenhwyfar struggle for control over the fate of Arthur's
kingdom, as the Knights of the Round Table take on their infamous quest, as Merlin
and Viviane wield their magics for the future of Old Britain, the Isle of Avalon
slips further into the impenetrable mists of memory, until the fissure between old
and new worlds' and old and new religions' claims its most famous victim.
The Lance Thrower Aug 19 2021 Jack Whyte has written a lyrical epic, retelling the
myths behind the boy who would become the Man Who Would Be King--Arthur Pendragon.
He has shown us, as Diana Gabaldon said, "the bone beneath the flesh of legend." In
his last book in this series, we witnessed the young king pull the sword from the
stone and begin his journey to greatness. Now we reach the tale itself-how the most
shining court in history was made. Clothar is a young man of promise. He has been
sent from the wreckage of Gaul to one of the few schools remaining, where logic and
rhetoric are taught along with battle techniques that will allow him to survive in
the cruel new world where the veneer of civilization is held together by barbarism.
He is sent by his mentor on a journey to aid another young man: Arthur Pendragon. He
is a man who wants to replace barbarism with law, and keep those who work only for
destruction at bay. He is seen, as the last great hope for all that is good. Clothar
is drawn to this man, and together they build a dream too perfect to last--and, with
a special woman, they share a love that will nearly destroy them all... The name of
Clothar may be unknown to modern readers, for tales change in the telling through
centuries. But any reader will surely know this heroic young man as well as they
know the man who became his king. Hundreds of years later, chronicles call Clothar,
the Lance Thrower, by a much more common name. That of Lancelot. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
Half Sick of Shadows Dec 23 2021 "Laura Sebastian is the next Madeline Miller. . .

. a fierce, fresh, lyrical tale that will enthrall until the last page."--Kate
Quinn, New York Times bestselling author of The Huntress A Popsugar Best Summer Read
of 2021 A Bibliolifestyle Most Anticipated Summer 2021 Sci-fi and Fantasy Book
"Magical, haunting, unique--I haven't been so excited about an Arthur book since I
read The Once and Future King ."--Tamora Pierce, #1 New York Times bestselling
author The Lady of Shalott reclaims her story in this bold feminist reimagining of
the Arthurian myth from the New York Times bestselling author of Ash Princess.
Everyone knows the legend. Of Arthur, destined to be a king. Of the beautiful
Guinevere, who will betray him with his most loyal knight, Lancelot. Of the bitter
sorceress, Morgana, who will turn against them all. But Elaine alone carries the
burden of knowing what is to come--for Elaine of Shalott is cursed to see the
future. On the mystical isle of Avalon, Elaine runs free and learns of the ancient
prophecies surrounding her and her friends--countless possibilities, almost all of
them tragic. When their future comes to claim them, Elaine, Guinevere, Lancelot, and
Morgana accompany Arthur to take his throne in stifling Camelot, where magic is
outlawed, the rules of society chain them, and enemies are everywhere. Yet the most
dangerous threats may come from within their own circle. As visions are fulfilled
and an inevitable fate closes in, Elaine must decide how far she will go to change
destiny--and what she is willing to sacrifice along the way.
The Wicked Day Jun 28 2022 Mordred is the son of King Arthur, bastard child of his
union with his half-sister Morgause. Prophesied by Merlin to kill Arthur, Mordred is
stolen away from his mother and raised in secrecy by a kind couple on an isolated
Orkney island in the hopes that he will defy his fate. Mordred, known to history as
a traitor and a murderer, is no villain, but a quick-witted young man, with hopes
and dreams of his own. But try as he might, Mordred cannot escape Merlin's prophecy.
For his mother, Morgause, has plans of her own. She tracks her son down and takes
him back, then feeds the flames of Mordred's ambition, setting into motion a chain
of events that will go down in history - and legend - as father and son are finally
forced to confront each other one last time: on the wicked day of destiny, when
Arthur's final battle will be fought. Mary Stewart's stunning Arthurian Saga began
with The Crystal Cave, The Hollow Hills, The Last Enchantment and The Wicked Day. It
concludes with The Prince & the Pilgrim.
The Eagles' Brood Oct 09 2020 In a colony known as Camulod, populated with the
descendants of those brave Romans who forged a new way of life for Celt and Roman
after the Roman legions departed Britain, Caius Merlyn Britannicus and his cousin,
Uther Pendragon, confront a vicious crime that threatens to separate them. Reprint.
15,000 first printing.
The Crystal Cave Trilogy Jun 04 2020 The omnibus edition of the Crystal Cave
Trilogy, from NYT bestselling author, Susan Wittig Albert. NoBODY: Ruby Wilcox has
always known that she has a rare gift for seeing things that others can’t. But she
tries to downplay her psychic gift—until she experiences a horrifying nightmare that
just won’t stop. Again and again, she dreams that a woman is abducted on the hikeand-bike trail and knows that the victim is in deadly danger. SomeBODY Else: Ruby is
spending the weekend as a vendor at the annual Mystic Creek Harvest Festival, held
at a Hill Country ranch. When she begins to suspect that she knows more than she’s
meant to know about a murder, she has to decide how to use this dangerous knowledge.
Out of BODY: It’s Halloween, and Ruby is planning a busy holiday weekend at the
Crystal Cave. But her holiday plans are interrupted when Jessica Nelson, crime
reporter at the Pecan Springs Enterprise, shows up with a hard-to-believe story
about a serial killer targeting the terminally ill. When Detective Ethan Connors
gets involved and Jessica herself is threatened, Ruby’s psychic abilities are put to
the test in ways she could never have predicted. Ruby Wilcox can see things that
others can’t, but that doesn’t guarantee that she knows her own heart. What would
her life be like if she honored her psychic gifts and found powers within herself
that she had never imagined?

The Hound Of Ulster Nov 29 2019 The boy who takes up the spear and shield of
Manhood on this day will become the most renowned of all the warriors of Ireland,
men will follow at his call to the world's end, and his enemies will shudder at the
thunder of his chariot wheels. So the ancient prophecy went, and as the boy
Cuchulain heard it, he went forward to claim the weapons of his manhood. This is the
story of how he became the greatest of heroes - the Hound of Ulster.
The Skystone Mar 26 2022 This first novel in Jack Whyte's riveting Arthurian series
tells how the story of Camelot may have actually come to be. We all know the
story—how Arthur pulled the sword from the stone and how Camelot came to be. But how
did it really happen? The Roman citizens of Britain faced a deadly choice: leave to
live in a corrupt Roman world, or stay amidst the violence of the warring factions
of Picts, Celts, and invading Saxons. For Publius Varrus and Caius Britannicus,
there is only one answer. They will stay, try to preserve the best of Roman life,
and create a new culture from the wreckage. In doing so, they will plant the seeds
of a legend. For these two men are Arthur's great-grandfathers and their actions
will shape a nation...and forge the sword known as Excalibur. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
The Eighth Excalibur Apr 14 2021 This isn't your grandma's King Arthur story. Nate
Arturi isn't a knight in shining armor. He sure as hell isn't a king. And the last
time someone called him heroic, it was because he fetched his neighbor's corgi off
the roof. But when an ancient alien beacon awakens on Earth, sounding the call to
enemies near and far, the Merlin is left with little choice. Any Knight in a
Doomsday, or so the saying goes. Now, ambushed by hulking alien brutes and tricked
into accepting a foul-mouthed sword from a homeless wizard, Nate suddenly finds his
senior year at Penn State slipping out of hand. But when an armada of butt-ugly
troglodans and exotic gorgon killers starts raining from the sky, one thing becomes
inescapably clear: Unless he mans up and gets that damned beacon off of his planet,
everything he knows is about to be burned to a crisp. Can Nate master the Excalibur
in time to stop the trogs? Pre-order The Eighth Excalibur today to save 40% off
launch price, and prepare to find your freakin’ destiny!
Sons of Avalon Apr 26 2022 Chaos ensues as Rome abandons Britain, leaving native
Britons alone to defend their shores from the growing Saxon invasion. Set in 5th
Century Britain, this retelling of the traditional legends of Merlin, King Arthur,
and Avalon, blends a mixture of historical fact with Arthurian fantasy. Refreshingly
innovative, the tale spans the mysterious birth of Merlin, climaxing with the
conception of Arthur, the legendary future king of Britain. A young Merlin advises
three High Kings: to fight through the bedlam, fight for the right to rule, fight to
save the future treasure of Britain! Interlacing love, revenge, mystery and murder,
with a dash of humor, this coming of age adventure is a guide through the shrouded
tales that embrace the Sons of Avalon.
The Wicked Day Nov 09 2020 Born of an incestuous relationship between King Arthur
and his half sister, the evil sorceress Morgause, the bastard Mordred is reared in
secrecy. Called to Camelot by events he cannot deny, Mordred becomes Arthur’s most
trusted counselor -- a fateful act that leads to the "wicked day of destiny" when
father and son must face each other in battle.
Song of the Sparrow Sep 07 2020 This eloquent and gripping addition to the Camelot
canon -- written in beautiful verse -- has received glowing, starred reviews and
early awards buzz! Since the days of King Arthur, there have been poems and
paintings created in her name. She is Elaine of Ascolat, the Lady of Shalott, and
now there is a book all her own. The year is 490 A.D. and 16-year-old Elaine has a
temperament to match her fiery red hair. Living on a military base with her father,
brothers, and the rest of Arthur's army, Elaine pines for the handsome Lancelot, and
longs for a female friend. But when the cruel, beautiful Gwynivere arrives, Elaine
is confronted with startling emotions of jealousy and rivalry. Can Elaine find the

strength to survive the birth of a kingdom?
The Men of Medicine Ridge Jun 24 2019 For rugged ranchers Mack Killain and Gil
Callister, setting pulses aflutter is all in a day's work. But these towering,
tenacious men of Medicine Ridge Ranch won't be sweet-talked into marriage. Or will
they…? Sparks fly when two beguilingly innocent bachelorettes pull out all the stops
to charm their surly cowboys into trading in a life of stubborn solitude for love on
the range!
Excalibur Rising Oct 21 2021 900 years ago, as Britain descended into the Dark
Ages, a legend was born. Camelot, the Sword in the Stone, and Arthur, the High King
who did not die. But where is the truth of this legend? Where are the ruins of
fabled Camelot? Where is the record of Arthur in the unbroken lineage of England's
kings? In a villa in Florida, a woman with violet eyes dreams of an ancient
document. In a hotel room in Las Vegas, a renowned historian claims to have found
the sword Excalibur, and dies a violent death at the hands of a one-eyed man. In
London, a treasure hunter sets out to find the sword that cannot be, and the resting
place of the king who could not exist. Powerful forces are at work, breathing life
into the legend. At long last, Excalibur is rising.
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